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White’s Wood Academy is turning 70 on the 15th November!

We will be marking this very special occasion by inviting children to come to school

wearing 1950s inspired clothing instead of uniform for the day. The children will be

taking part in many activities throughout the day and will be listening to music from
the 1950s (the decade our school opened). There will be no charge for this.

We hope your children enjoy celebrating our 70th birthday with us.




